
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

April 29, 2021 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the projected titled, “Cedar River Park Project” in fiscal year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Solon Township located at 9191 S Kasson St., 

Cedar, MI 49621. 

 

The funding would be used for a project to replace detriorating infrastructure, add the only 

Universal Designed recreational facilities in the area, provide expanded recreational 

opportunities that are expected to attract people from the entire County, Region, and District, and 

provide an economic boost and jobs to the local businesses.   

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jack Bergman 

Member of Congress  

  

 


